
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

June 17, 2024

 TOPIC: Approval of Stevenson High School Practice Field Bid

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation of the Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran Realpoint, to award 
the contracts for installation of new field turf at Stevenson High School to Midwest 
Landscape Group, located in Commerce, Michigan in the contract amount of 
$1,055,708, Astroturf Great Lakes, located in Novi, Michigan in the contract amount of 
$481,079, and RMD Holdings “doing business as” Nationwide Construction Group, 
located in Richmond, Michigan in the contract amount of $51,700, for a total 
recommended project amount of $1,715,565, which includes 8% contingency, and 
authorize the Superintendent or her designee to negotiate and execute final contracts.

RATIONALE:

Currently, Stevenson High School has a significant challenge concerning adequate field 
space for practices, scrimmages, and games. With the addition of 4 teams unique to 
SHS facilities (girls and boys JV Lacrosse, girls and boys Varsity Lacrosse) to the total 
number of athletes and teams utilizing the main field, an additional turf field has been 
recommended for installation on the property. This field will be used for practice by 
athletes and marching band members and will periodically be used for contests when 
appropriate. 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

Capital Projects Fund

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:
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